
REMOVAL OF HAZARDOUS STORM DEBRiS 

Vegetative   Debris - shrubs and trees.                                                                  
Construction and Demolition    Debris- wood, sheetrock, furniture and

household materials, MATTRESSES MUST BE BUY THEMSELVES 
White Goods Debris - freezers, refrigerators, stoves, washers/dryers      
Electronics Debris - computers, microwaves, laptops, cell phones, etc

The FINAL pickup of Hurricane Idalia debris will be on Tuesday, September 26,
2023. This is the last and final pickup. There will be no further pickups by the city.

Any storm debris that is not correctly out and ready for pickup by the end of
Monday, September 25, 2023, will be the full responsibility of the residents

and/or businesses.  

Debris is limited to storm-related debris, which presents a health 
and safety hazards. 

Debris MUST BE SEPARATED INTO 4 categories


